
 
 
DATE  : AUGUST 30, 2022 
TO  : PRESIDENTS OF AMERICAN FEDERATIONS 
FROM : COLOMBIAN CYCLING ASSOCIATION SENIOR MASTER 
SUBJECT : INVITATION 
 
Respected Sirs: 
 
Receive from our Association the most cordial and sporting greeting.  
This year our big date will be from November 7th to 13rd when the "PANAMERICAN 
MASTER TRACK AND ROAD CHAMPIONSHIPS 2022" will be held. This event has been 
growing surprisingly and every year more Athletes from different Countries are linked, 
which has become an event of great call and Sports union.  
The track competitions will take place in the city of Bucaramanga and the road 
competitions in the city of Barrancabermeja, Colombia. 
Aware of your great love for this sport, we are inviting all interested Masters Cyclists 
from your country to participate in this great event where we hope to have your 
participation and thus strengthen our bonds of friendship and fellowship. 
 
We take this opportunity to remark that this Continental Championship has the 
endorsement and recognition of COPACI and COLOMBIAN CYCLING FEDERATION 
 
Cordially, 

                                
JOSE I. ORTEGA A.          HENRY DIAZ LOPEZ 
President ACCSM      Secretary/Coordinator 
 

Calle 63C # 73-42 House 27 Cell +57 3102052020 Bogotá D.C., 
e-mail: ciclismomastercolombia@gmail.com 

 
 


